June 9, 1972

TO STREET THE WAR TO COME TO SERVE TO SERVE TO SERVE THE SERVE TO SERVE THE SERVE THE

Reverend Edward O. Paquette 18 Belleviow Prive Westfield, Nassachusatts 01085

Dear Father Paquette:

It is with great pleasure that I announce to you your appointment as an Assistant at Christ the King Papish in Rutland, Vermont, and grant to you all the faculties of the Diocese of Burlington. You are asked to peport to the Pastor, the Reverend James Engle, on Wednesday, June 14, 1972.

Bishop Marshall, upon the advice of your former doctor, Dr. Cherles Hillenbrand, requests that you visit regularly a psychiatrist who has been made aware of your prognosis, and a report of these visits made known to your Pastor. Dr. Hillenbrand recommends that these visits to the psychiatrist be at least semi-annual, and he further recommends a monthly conference with a confessor-counsellor, with which Bishop Marshall concurs and prescribes that you do.

Would you kindly acknowledge this appointment in writing.

We do hope that you will enjoy your work in Vermont, and on behalf of all the priests. I welcome you to your new position.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Reverend John R. McSweeney Chancellor

JRM/an

